
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fife Public Schools is an equal opportunity employer. 

     
 

July 22, 2022 
 

Regular School Board Meeting Notice 
 

The Board of Directors of Fife School District will hold a 
Board Meeting on Monday, July 25, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. This 
meeting will be held in the Surprise Lake Middle School 
Commons. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


